
 

Please share the opportunity below with young people who may benefit! 
 
Thanks, 
 
aew 
 

 
From: Erika Lopez <elopez@homelesslaw.org> 
Sent: Tuesday, February 27, 2024 3:40 PM 
To: Katie Meyer Scott <kmeyerscott@homelesslaw.org> 
Subject: WEBINAR: Tax Tips for Young People with Self-employment Income or a 1099 
  

 
 
Hello! 
  
Are you a young person who has self-employment/1099 income? Do you receive a stipend for serving 
on a Youth Action Board or as a “lived experience” consultant? Do you regularly receive gift cards for 
participation in youth homelessness programs? Or maybe you have a side hustle or do gig work or 
freelance work to make ends meet? 
  
If so, please join us for a webinar on self-employment taxes on MONDAY, MARCH 11TH from 3-4:30pm 
EST! Figuring out how (and if!) to file taxes when you have this kind of income can be very confusing and 
you may be entitled to certain deductions that can reduce your tax burden and ensure that your income 
and work is counted towards future benefits. 
 
 
We will have Jose Santiago from the IRS join us to walk through what you need to know so you can file 
your taxes with confidence this year and learn tips for recordkeeping, when you might need to file 
quarterly taxes, and other information to help you in the future. 

 Some people who received this message don't often get email from elopez@homelesslaw.org. Learn 

why this is important 
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***Please view signature box for our updated mailing address (as of 1/31/24).*** 
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Erika Lopez (she/her) |  
Communications Associate 

  a: 1400 16th Street, Suite 425 
      Washington, DC 20036 

 e: elopez@homelesslaw.org | w: homelesslaw.org 
 p: 202-638-2535 Ext. 110 

           
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This information is not offered as legal advice and should not be used as a substitute for seeking 
professional legal advice. It does not create an attorney-client relationship with you. The information may 
be privileged, confidential and protected from disclosure. If you are not the intended recipient, any 
dissemination, distribution or copying is strictly prohibited. If you think that  you have received this electronic 
transmission in error, please contact the sender at 202-638-2535. 
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